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Dear Commissioner Jackalayne Pfannenstiel, 

In reference to the state-mandated standards for building energy efficiency, known as Title 24. 
This proposal is truly unbelievable. Allowing a state agency to control the thermostats in our 
houses? How about allowing new plants to be built that would actually fulfill our energy needs? Or 
how about finally getting serious about solar panel technology which could reduce our energy 
needs by over where's the real leadership on this? This is the most troubling and ridiculous 
thing I've read in years! 

Anthony 


